
12/29/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Prayer & Praise 9;30 

Worship Service 10:25 

General fund offering   

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Robbie Royal 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

 

Greeters: 

Dec. 29: Jesse & Julie L., Susan Stutzman, 

Jan. 5: Karl & Anna L., Paul & Melinda T., 

Jan. 12: Ora & Elizabeth L., Sharon T., 

 

Offering: general fund – $1606, Grace Haven $1210,  

Attendance: Sunday school – 135, 10:25 - 194 

 

Announcements: 

 

1. Pray for Larry Thomas and John Schmucker as they serve in 

Mississippi this week. John is leaving early Monday morning and 

Larry is down there already. 

 

2. Next Sunday is the first Sunday of the month, we are skipping our 

usual noon fellowship meal and moving it back one week. Our 

January fellowship meal is now scheduled for January 12
th

.  

3. A Winter Blessing Project: We'd like to continue giving you an 

opportunity to bless someone in our church family during the chilly winter 

months. You may draw a name from the basket on the Library counter. 

Please invest treasure in this person, couple, or family, sometime now 

through the month of January. There are suggestions on the back of the 

card. Thank you for choosing to care! 

 

4. Grace Haven has a matching grant challenge for $9,000. You can go on the 

“Grace Haven Ministries” website and donate through that avenue, please 

make sure you mark it for the (matching grant challenge 2019). This 

challenge will be on until December 31st. Thank you ahead of time for your 

donations. 

 

5. Our church family is scheduled for the MCC meat canning at the Depot 

(1013 Division St., Goshen) on Monday January 13. We will be canning 

Turkey this year again and will need help all day from 7:00 am - 8:30 pm. 

The starting time of 7:00 is somewhat critical. They are suggesting morning 

volunteers be there a little before 7:00 if possible. The Food Safety 

Inspection Service will require us to wear clean clothes and a hair net of 

some type. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mel Eash. 

 

Ps 139:1-6 

O Lord, you have searched me and known me! You know when I sit down and when I 

rise up; you discern my thoughts from afar.         

  

 You search out my path and my lying down and are acquainted with all my ways. 

Even before a word is on my tongue, behold, 

O Lord, you know it altogether. You hem me in, behind and before, and lay your hand 

upon me. Such knowledge is too wonderful for me; it is high; I cannot attain it. 

 

Prayer reminders 

Our widows and widowers 

Our church family, and the community around us, let us be the light! 

Brittney Yoder as she serves abroad,  


